
Richardson Elementary School October 22, 2024

Richardson Ravens Update

This week, we are pleased to be launching our 
**NEW**  Richardson Ravens logo design!  Earlier 
today, students took part in an assembly where this 
was also shared with them, and staff have been 
working behind the scenes to guide this transition.


Designed by Coast Salish artist, Victoria Williams, this logo 
introduces a new chapter and new identity for our 
school.  We look forward to sharing our new Raven in 
many different ways, and representing our school as a 
caring, inclusive community.  Please come by the office 
area during Parent Conferences to have a look at the 
display case where we will have some images available 
to view.  Also, please see below for an opportunity to 
purchase school spirit wear and to take part in a Ravens 
Code of Conduct Parent Survey.


Sincerely, 

Ms. T. Doukas 	 Mrs. M. Hope


This Week’s 
Important Dates


Wed., Oct. 23 and Thurs. Oct. 24 - 
Early Dismissal at 2pm for Parent 
Conferences


Friday, Oct. 25 - Pro-D Day - 
School Closed


       


 RICHARDSON REPORTER

****SPECIAL ‘RAVENS’ EDITION***


 Caring for Ourselves - Caring for Others - Caring for this Place
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Raven Spirit Wear

We are pleased to be sharing our newly designed school 
spirit wear, that is now available to order in youth and 
adult sizes.  Please see the order form attached with this 
newsletter, or come by the office to pick up a paper 
copy.  We can accept cash or cheque for payment of 
these orders. The last day for ordering will be Friday, Nov. 
1. We can’t wait to see our Richardson Ravens sporting 
their new Raven clothing!


Ravens Code of Conduct - Parent Survey

We are seeking parent input to create our new Ravens 
Code of Conduct.  We have a framework based on the 
core ideas of taking care of ourselves, taking care of 
others, and taking care of this place.  (Please watch for 
French editions to be shared very soon). Now, we are 
starting to think about filling in the spaces.  At school, we 
will be asking students for their ideas, and we would also 
like to invite parents to also share your thoughts in the 
survey.  This is a great opportunity to talk to students 
about positive behaviour, and we welcome your ideas.  
Here is the link to the Ravens Code of Conduct - Parent 
Survey:


https://forms.gle/G9vzduKLKGX4bRHA7


Thank you! We look forward to hearing from our families.


Upcoming Events


Wednesday, Oct. 30 - PAC 
Pumpkin Carving


Wednesday, Oct. 30 - Photo 
Retakes


Thursday, Oct. 31 - Halloween and 
Diwali


Friday, November 1 - Diwali 
Celebration


Friday, November 1 - Spirit Wear 
Orders Due


Friday, November 8 - 
Remembrance Day Assembly


Monday, November 11 - 
Remembrance Day: School Closed


Monday, November 25 - Pro-D 
Day: School Closed


Thank you! Merci!


For supporting our school and 
community!


For taking part in our Ravens 
Code of Conduct Parent Survey!


         




https://forms.gle/G9vzduKLKGX4bRHA7


Richardson Elementary School October 22, 2024


	This Week’s Important Dates
	Richardson Ravens Update
	Upcoming Events
	Thank you! Merci!

